Dear Parent,

Due to the current circumstances we are unable to allow photographers into our school this term
to capture our 2020 School Leavers. We realise that having a memory of their final year is important
to the students, so we have come up with a solution that we would like everyone to participate in if possible.

Please follow the link below and upload a recent photo of your Year 6 Student.
All photos MUST be uploaded by 14/07/2020.

https://ordermyphotos.co.uk/orders/image_upload_entry.asp?eventid=11842

After the cut off date, we will send you another link to order from us.
All deliveries will be sent directly to you.

*You are not obliged to order, however we urge you to participate so that fellow leavers
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